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Important Announcement: New Doula Scholarship Program

At Alameda Alliance for Health (Alliance), we value our dedicated provider partner community.
The Alliance is excited to announce a new Doula Scholarship Program.

The Alliance is committed to growing our network of talented doulas and increasing member
access to essential birth support services. This scholarship program is designed to help doulas
further their education and training and/or invest in resources to enhance their services.

The doula scholarship funds can be used to:

e Assist with administrative and operational expenses.

e Cover costs for Medi-Cal Provider Application and Validation for Enrollment (PAVE).

e Fund administrative expenses related to contracting and credentialing with the Alliance.
e Support continued education and training.

Scholarships of up to $1,000 are available for:

e Currently contracted Alliance doula providers who want to further their professional
development.
e Doulas providers who wish to join the Alliance network.

To learn more or to apply, please complete the online application and submit supporting
documentation by visiting bit.ly/4imfGKp.

Applications for scholarships will be accepted starting Monday, December 16, 2024, and will be
accepted on an ongoing basis until funds are exhausted.

For more information or questions, please email fundinginfo@alamedaalliance.org.

We appreciate and thank you for the high quality care you give your patients and your continued
partnership in making a difference in our community.

Questions? Please call the Alliance Provider Services Department
Monday — Friday, 7:30 am =5 pm
Phone Number: 1.510.747.4510
www.alamedaalliance.org
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